JUN 18 185

In Reply Refer To:
Docket:  50-458/84-35

Gulf States Utilities

ATTN: William J. Cahill, Jr.
Senior Vice President
River Bend Nuclear Group

P. 0. Box 2951

Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated May 3, 1985, and May 17, 1985, in
response to our letter, dated March 28, 1985, and discussion with you during .
the inspection exit meeting on May 10, 1985. We have no further questions at

this time and will review your corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

wLoginal Sigiicy oy
T Taudew
y E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1
cc:
Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: J. E. Booker, Manager-
Engineering, Nuclear
Fuels & Licensing

P. 0. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Louisiana State University,
Gevernment Documents Department

Louisiana Radiation Control Program Director
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Gulf States Utilities -2~

bce to DMB (IE35) w/ltrs. dtd. 5/3/85 & 5/17/85
bee distrib. by RIV w/l1trs. dtd. 5/3/85 & 5/17/85

RPB1 R. P. Denise, DRSP
Resident I[nspector R. D. Martin, RA
Section Chief (RPB1/A) R. L. Bangart, DRSS
MIS System J. B. Baird
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